

300 Dufferin Avenue P.O. Box 5035 London, ON N6A 4L9

October 6, 2016

Mayor and Members of Municipal Council

Re: **Payment of Stipend During Period of Approved Medical Leave**

On August 22, 2016 I sought, and subsequently obtained, authorization from the Municipal Council to be absent from the meetings of Municipal Council beyond three successive months as I continue to deal with my ongoing recovery from a concussion that I sustained. At this time, I would also like to seek the approval of the Municipal Council to discontinue my stipend effective September 1, 2016, the commencement date of the extension of my absence.

Thank you for your consideration and support of my additional request.

Jared Zaifman

Councillor, Ward 14